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HECA Support

To whom it may concern, 
I sincerely do not understand why opponents to this project want HECA to pack up and try building somewhere 
else. This tested form of energy has the ability to do great things for our community and has been approved by many 
entities of environmental safety. The San Joaquin Valley Air Pollution and Control District has determined that the 
project is currently in compliance with district, state and national air quality rules. 
HECA plans to build in Kern County because that's where the oil is. They will put 90% of green house gas emissions 
into the ground instead of the air and it will help push out oil that is currently hard to get to. So basically, Kern 
County will get lots of money put back in our economy and more jobs. The project will help the local oil industry 
while also alleviating stress on California's energy grid. I just don't see a downside. I hope that you approve HECA's 
request for a permit and allow them to continue on their journey to get this project built. 

Thank you for your attention to this very important matter.
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